

Fr Declan will visit the sick this week.

There will be a collection after Communion today for the support of the Priests.

Congratulations to our Senior Team crowned
Intermediate Champions after their win over Dunloy in
the Intermediate Football final in Kickhams, Creggan
GAC on Sat 24th Sep 2016.We are all very proud of you.
SPRED is a programme in which people with a learning
disability come together with spiritual friends
/catechists to share a one to one relationship and form
a faith community. We would like to form a SPRED
group in this Parish. A representative from SPRED will
speak at all the Masses on the 8th & 9th of October and
there will be an information evening on Thursday 13th

Year of Mercy The Divine Mercy Chaplet continues to be recited at 3pm each Friday for vocations and world peace. Everyone Welcome.

Oct at 7.30pm in the Sacristy. For more information

contact Deborah 07881797689.

Apostolic Crafters will meet in the sacristy this
Tuesday evening after 7pm mass. Any new members
will be made most welcome so why not come along
and try out a new skill or maybe pick up an old one.

Macmillan Coffee Morning Our Parish Pastoral
Council will be hosting a coffee morning in St
Patrick's primary school on Sunday 9th Oct after
9am & 11am Mass.

WEEKLY BULLETIN

2nd Oct 2016

Thank you to all Parishioners for their contributions last week

Weekly Collection £1314.16

WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE

Monday: 10.00am Tuesday: 7.00pm Wednesday: 10.00am Thursday: 7.00pm (Novena Prayers)

Friday: 10.00am (First Friday: 7.00pm)

Saturday:7.00pm (Vigil)

Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

CONFESSIONS

Thursday before Mass Saturday before Mass Praying the Rosary with St. Patrick's and St. Mary's Primary Schools During the month of October all children within our parish schools will receive a gift of Rosary beads from the parish. The Rosary is one of the most important prayers of our Church. It is a shortened story of the whole Gospel. The children will be learning about the different Mysteries of the Rosary and some Marian hymns. Members of our parish Rosary group will be visiting school to talk about what the Rosary means to them. The children will also be joining us before the Friday Masses in October, to reflect on a different Mystery each week, after the Rosary group have completed their normal prayers. If your child does not attend a parish school, please call into the sacristy after any Sunday Mass to collect a set of rosary beads for them to take home. Enrolment for the JP II Award will be this Monday 10th October at 7.30pm in the Conference room at the back of the Church, if you are Year 13 come along with a parent/guardian for more information.

RECENTLY DECEASED

Michael Grogan Months Mind Mass Sun 9th Oct at 11am

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME

Dan Tallon

Anniv Mass Sat 1st Oct at 7pm

William McNally

Anniv Mass Sun 2nd Oct at 9am

Kathleen McCann(8)

Anniv Mass Sun 2nd Oct at 11am

Anniv Mass Tue 4th Oct at 7pm

Gerard Kelly

Anniv Mass Thurs 6th Oct at 7pm

Mary Tallon

Anniv Mass Fri 7th Oct at 7pm

Liam Campbell(20) Anniv Mass Tue 11th Oct at 7pm

Mary Tinsley (24) Eilish McKenna
Winifred McConville Owen McKenna
Patrick Russell Fergus McDowell
Sean Cinnamond Irene Elloitt
Tommy McAlinden Eamon McAlinden

Tommy McAlinden Eamon McAlinden
Veronica McKavanagh (29) Bernadette Fitzpatrick

Maisie Scullion (20)
James Armstrong (10)

Parish Priest: Priest in Residence
Fr Declan Mulligan Fr J O'Sullivan
Tel: 028 92651 214 Tel: 028 92652 301

EMERGENCIES AND SICK CALLS: 07831934756 St Vincent De Paul Contact Number: 07810036763 07745785181 All insertions for the bulletin please leave in the Parochial house red post box, phone 02892651214 during Parish Office hours or email before 4pm on Tuesday e: parishofaandb@yahoo.co.uk w: aghagallonandballinderryparish.ie